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13th October 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Swimming 

The Year 2 children from Maple class will be going swimming on Wednesday afternoons at Edith Weston Primary 

School this term. They will begin on Wednesday 8th November, with the final session on Wednesday 6th December. 

The children will travel to Edith Weston by coach, leaving school after lunch at 12.45pm. The coach will return to 

school in time for the end of the school day.  

Swimming is a key skill which we feel all children should have access to. They will be taught by a qualified swimming 

teacher, and a lifeguard will also be on the poolside during the lessons. 

If your child has already gained any swimming certificates, please could you send them into school for us to take a 

copy for our records.  They will be returned to you promptly.  

There are strict rules around the pool usage to help ensure it is kept open. Please see the separate information on 

pool requirements issued by Edith Weston Primary School.  We ask that you adhere to these in order to minimise 

contamination of the pool.  

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £5 per week as a contribution towards the cost of the coach.  Payment 

is to be made via ParentPay.  Please contact the office if you have not yet registered on ParentPay, if we do not 

receive sufficient contributions to cover the cost we may need to cancel activities going forward. 

If you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact us.  

Yours sincerely  

 

Ms Frost 
 

 


